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11th December 2020 

Early Closure for Christmas 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Headteachers in Denbighshire have had an emergency meeting this afternoon with Denbighshire 
Education Department to discuss the closure of schools. Denbighshire County Council have informed us 
that all schools in Denbighshire will close on Wednesday, 16th December. This is to help to reduce the 
number of potential situations whereby pupils may need to isolate over the Christmas period. We will 
remain open from 9am to 3pm for children of key workers until Friday, 18th December if you are finding it 
hard to arrange child care. If you have no alternative and need to book your child into the keyworker 
provision please complete the slip overleaf and either email it back to me or send it into school by 
Monday. Pupils using this provision can either pay for a school meal as normal or provide their own 
packed lunch.  

We do not want our children to miss out on our Christmas activities so we will therefore hold all 
Christmas parties on Wednesday 16th December. All children can come to school in their own clothes and 
will be provided with a snack kindly donated by the PTA. 

Activities will then be set for the children for Thursday and Friday (via seesaw) as this is not an extended 
Christmas holiday! 

These measures have been put in place to keep everyone safe and it is extremely important that we 
continue to observe the rules as I know so many of you have. I would like to thank pupils, parents and 
staff for their support during what has been a hugely challenging term for us all. 

We are really sorry for the short notice and any inconvenience may cause. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sharon Davies 
Headteacher 
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Registration form for essential  Key Worker  Provision  December 2020 
 

Name of child/ren  

Name of parent 1  

Place of work  

Name of parent 2  

Place of work  

Emergency contact  
 

 

 

DAY THURSDAY 16th 
December 2020 

FRIDAY 17th        
December 2020 

Time drop off   

Time collecting   

 


